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Srn Japaru/Konel HyonocRApHtc TecnrurcAl Meenruc
HeIo IN ToNGHAE, Rep. oF KoREA

27 - 28 ocroeeR 1993

The 5th Japan/Korea Hydrographic Technical Meet-
ing was held at the Tonghae Branch, Republic of Ko-
rea Office of Hydrographic Affairs (ROKOHA) on27
and 28 November 1993.

With a great courtesy and cooperative spirit extended
by Mr. Suh, Jung-Sub, Director General, Office of Hy-
drographic Affairs, RoK, and all his staff members
concerned, the 5th meeting, as well as the Japanese
delegation's visit to Korea, were finely arranged and
organized, thanks to which the meeting resulted in
success and bearing rich fruit.

The Japanese members, Dr. S. Oshima, Director of
Planning Division, and Dr. Y. Kubo, Director of Ge-
odesy & Geophysics Division of the Hydrographic
Department of Japan, paid a courtesy call on Mr. Suh,
Jung-Sub, at his Inchon Headquarters on 26 No-
vember. Then, they flew, together with Mr. Cho,
Se-Yun, Director of Marit ime Safety Division,
ROKOHA, and other Korean staff members, from
Seoul to Tonghae located about 200 km northeast
of Inchon. The meeting was attended by:

ROKOHA

- Mr. Cho, Se-Yun,
Director, Maritime Safety Division,

- Mr. Paik, Sung-Kee,
Director, Nautical Charts Division,

- lvfu. Kim, Sung-Sik,
Director, Oceanographic Division,

- Mr. Lee. Jae-Sub
Chief, Tonghae Branch,

and the other staff members concemed;

JHD

- Dr. Shoichi Oshima,
Director, Planning Divi sion,

- Dr. Yoshio Kubo,
Director, Geodesy and Geophysics Division.

Exchange of information and discussion were focused
on the subjects of technical cooperation in electronic
charts, mutual exchange of ocean current data, geo-
detic reference systems for nautical charts, training in
nautical charting, and a joint GPS observation plan.

lt was agreed that the next meeting would be held in
Japan in autumn,7994.

From left  to r ight, Dr. S. Oshima, Mr. Suh, J.S.,
and Mr. Paik, S.K. at the Inchon Off ice. ROKOHA

Korean and Japanese members
of the meeting
at Tonghae Branch, ROKOHA


